
 

 
                 Date: 19 December 2020 

Dear Coaches/ Trainers 
 
The Athletics Federation of India applauds you all for contributing your valuable time and 
energy in imparting athletics training at the different part of the country. 
 
We are trying to identify the junior/ youth talented athletes those can be kept in the National 
camps and Centers of excellence at various part of India. 
 
The athletes will be facilitated with the high-class training in supervision of qualified & Expert 
Foreigner and Indian coaches. The athletes will be provided free boarding, lodging, training and 
medical facilities. 
 
Therefore we request all the coaches and trainers engaged in athletics training in various 
athletics events at the different part of India to fill up the names in the attached form of 
potential athletes currently training under your guidance so that the deserving athletes can 
make use of such great opportunity and take athletics to new heights. 
 
You may send the filled form at: chiefcoach.indianathletics@gmail.com  
 
The last date of submitting the names will be 22nd December 2020. 1900hrs 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Ravinder Chaudhry 
(Secretary AFI) 


